
 

December 5, 2022 

To: Walt McKechnie 
Deputy Mayor, Dysart et al 

 
Re:  Thank you for your continued commitment to public service! 
 
Dear Walt, 
 
The KLCOA would like to extend to you, a welcome back to public service in your new role as Deputy 
Mayor.  We look forward to working with you in a collaborative way toward strengthening the local 
economy and infrastructure, protecting our water and shorelines and balancing the relationships 
between seasonal and full-time residents. 
 
Please let us know when and how we can contribute. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deb Wratschko 
KLCOA President 
 
Jim Prince 
KLCOA Vice President 
 
Joan Middleton 
KLCOA Vice President 
 
Jacquie Geall 
Secretary 
 
Grant DeMarsh 
Treasurer 
 
cc. KLCOA Board of Directors 
 
 


